
 

 

 

 
Department of Commerce, Community, 

and Economic Development 
 

ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350

September 26, 2018 
 
Midtown Community Council 
Attn: President or Chair 
VIA email: atamagni@alaska.net       
Cc: info@communitycouncils.org  

        
License Type: Package Store  License Number: 5723 
Licensee: Anchorage Alehouse, LLC 
Doing Business As: Matanuska Brewing Company 

  
☒ New Application ☐ Transfer of Ownership Application  
☐ Transfer of Location Application ☐ Transfer of Controlling Interest Application 
 
AS 04.11.310(b) and AS 04.11.525 require that the Director shall provide written notice to a community 
council or any nonprofit organization that has requested notification about pending applications for 
liquor licenses.   
 
This letter serves to provide written notice to the above referenced entities regarding the above 
application. Please contact the local governing body with jurisdiction over the proposed premises for 
information regarding review of this application.  Comments you may have about the application 
should first be presented to the local governing body. Instructions for objections to liquor license 
applications are located on our website at http://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco.  
 
If you have any questions, please send them to the email address below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Erika McConnell, Director 
alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov 
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